
August-October 2017

Praying friends,

Thanks so much for keeping us in your prayers! We 
are almost ready to go. Our support has been 
coming in from many different places, and God 
has been providing as we near the time to leave. 
We are still waiting on our visa approval from the 
Papua New Guinea government. Although it’s easy 
to be impatient, we know that God has us in his 
care, and we can see how He is providing while we 
wait. We are very excited to be able to pack up and 
leave for the field, and we are so blessed to be able 
to serve our God.

While we are waiting for our visas, we have begun 
sorting and packing some of the things that we 
wish to take over. We’ve had meetings scheduled 
close to home and that has allowed us to work on 
those things during the week in between travel. 
We also have received instructions for what we will 
need to submit next in the visa application 
process. We have to get medical examinations for 
all of us.

As we are nearing our departure, we are wrestling 
with some logistical things. Please pray that I 
would be able to sell the RV that God has given us 
for deputation. It’s been such a blessing! We’ve 
never had to have it towed somewhere for repairs, 
the engine has worked perfectly, we’ve only had 
one “expensive” repair (which God provided the 
funds to pay for it), and it has helped my family 
through deputation. It has been our home for a 
year and a half, but now it’s time to say goodbye. 
Please pray that we get a fair price for it. Please 
pray that it would sell at the right time. It has been 
our vehicle AND home and we need to get a 
temporary vehicle and place to sleep while we 
transition from deputation to the field. By the way, 
if any of you are interested, please feel free to send 
me an email or get in contact.

We were blessed to be a part of our home missions 
conference this year. It’s been a few years since 
we’ve been able to be there for all of it. What a 
blessing the preaching and missionary testimonies 
were to us! God worked in my home church in an 
awesome way! He dealt with me about 
remembering that the work we are involved in 
requires faith. Its easy as we go along to plan out 
everything as best as we can, prepare for all sorts 
of eventualities, and forget to trust God. I needed 
that reminder. God is such an awesome Father, and 
we are in His hands. What a great reminder to 
trust in His direction and provision. Please pray 
for us that we will be sensitive to God and reliant 
on Him to do that work that we can’t. It’s such a 
delicate balance between prudence and hard work, 
and remembering that He is the one that grants 
safety, works in hearts, and ultimately does all of 
the spiritual work.

Its crazy to look back on how much God has done 
for us on deputation, and we can trust Him to 
continue to work things out for us. We know that 
these needs will be solved, and we look forward to 
seeing how God deals with them. Please keep in 
prayer our visas; pray that they would be approved 
and that the timing would be perfect. Please pray 
for us as we handle packing, getting our medical 
examinations, and continuing to present at 
churches. Please pray that our RV would sell and 
that we’d have a vehicle provided to use in the 
interim.

Thank you again for faithfully taking us before our 
King! We wouldn’t be here without the prayer 
support that so many of you have provided to us!

Justin Dye

Prayer 
Requests 

• For our visa paperwork to be 
accepted in a timely fashion

• That we would be wise with our  
time as we pack, do paperwork,    
and continue deputation

• For our RV to sell at the right time
• For us to raise the rest of our       

start-up funds 

Our         
Contact    
      Info   

Contact Us:     
716-444-6117 

dyes.png@gmail.com 

Website: 
www.fbbc.com/dye

Sending Church:   
Faith Bible 

Baptist Church  
  8688 S Main St 
Eden NY 14057 

716-992-2091

Support  & 
 MailingAddress:

Word for the World 
Baptist Ministries 

PO Box 849 
Rossville GA

30741-0849 
info@wftwbm.org

Our Support is at

                72% 

We are 
looking for 
6 more  
churches to 
partner with 
us before we 
leave!
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